
12. CONTRACT NO. 99/00 – 243
MATIPO STREET RECONSTRUCTION FROM PEVEREL STREET TO
BLENHEIM ROAD

The City Streets Manager sought Board approval for acceptance of a tender which
is above the $300,000 authority delegated to Council officers.

The contract is for the construction of kerbs, channels, asphaltic concrete paths,
grassed berms, drainage works, road carriageway and road shoulder restoration in
Matipo Street from Peverel Street to Blenheim Road.  Also included in the
Contract is roadmarking, a median island, speed humps and landscape planting.

Tender prices have been received as follows:

Local Construction Limited $469,978.50
Mike Downs Contracting Limited $487,974.20
KB Quarries Limited $491,617.00
Canroad Construction Limited $495,342.00
Calcon Asphalt Limited $505,697.60
Waddell Holdings Limited $514,942.76
Works Infrastructure Limited $528,618.05
BD Construction Limited $580,302.50

All prices exclude GST.

These prices include a contingency sum of $40,000 and the work is for a sixteen
(16) week period.

The estimate for the work was $450,000.

The City Streets Manager recommended acceptance of the lowest price
conforming tender of Local Construction Limited.

Exercising its delegated authority, the Board resolved to accept the lowest price
confirming tender of Local Construction Limited, in the sum of $469,978.50

(Bob Shearing declared an interest in this Clause and sat back from the discussion
and voting hereon.)


